
 
This week, we have been enjoying finishing off 
our Anglo Saxon wallets. We have all created 
beautifully neat money containers and have made 
our teachers very proud. 

We have been working hard in maths this week, 
adding 3 digit numbers in year 4 and 1 digit 
numbers in year 3. 

 

On November the 11th, we had 2 minutes silence 
to remember those who lost their lives.  

In forest school, we have been enjoying the fresh 
air and foraging for signs that tell us that it is 
autumn. Well done to another fantastic week! 




